From: Bill Adams

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Colstrip Coal Plant Closure
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2018 7:37:30 AM

I would like to see Colstrip closed by 2025 and NOT replaced with fossil fuel energy sources such as
fracked gas. PSE needs to act responsibly, get serious about global warming and think renewable
energy. My own electrical utility, Mason County PUD No. 3, is doing it with 97% renewables. If they can
do it, PSE can too. Thank you,

Bill Adams

23255 27th Ave. So.
Des Moines, WA 98198
206-713-2456
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